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Ralph C. Young 
Inspector 

Dept. of Motor Vehicles 
End of Watch: 9-30-1920 

 

 
Inspector Ralph C. Young was on duty with two members of the 
Connecticut Police Department investigating a case, in Plainfield, when on 
September 30th, 1920 the vehicle they were all in, was involved in a motor 
vehicle accident in the Town of Brooklyn, which resulted in the death of 
Inspector Young. 
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